Town & County Ladies Funspiel
Nov. 21, 2015
St. Paul;, AB

Dear Business Owner,

On November 21, 2015, St. Paul will be hosting ladies culring teams from across the Lakeland
region, including St. Paul, Elk Point, Glendon, Mallaig, Heinsburg and Two Hills.

We humbly ask for your support in hosting this event: 4 identical gifts for the winning team, a
cash donation or a unique gift for one lady. We truly appreciate your support and any
contribution would be much appreciated. All sponsors will be acknowledged with their names

prominently displayed at the Curling Rink and in the St. Paul Journal.

If you are able to help sponsor this wonderful event, please contact Janet, a member of our
organizing committee. Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

anet Kuzma

780-645-1618
janetk1618 @gmail.com
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